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June & July 2024


Dear Pastors and Prayer Partners,


It is hard to believe that we are already halfway through the year 2024. Our two oldest children came to 
visit for a week in June, and it was so good to have all of our children together again. We have missed 
them so much! 


Our church is doing well. We are averaging between 40 to 45 for our Sunday morning service. 


The water pump went out in our church van, so it was out of commission for a 
couple of weeks while we waited for the part to come. We had it up and 
running again this Sunday. 


We are still working on finishing our building. We had the doors to the 
auditorium put in, and they are currently working on the windows. The 
windows have bars in them and are framed out, but they do not have the glass 
in yet. We want to thank our home church, Orangeburg Baptist Tabernacle, 
for their recent gift. It came right when we needed it. With the money that they 
sent and the money that our church people have been giving, the doors and 
the installation costs were paid. Praise the Lord!


We are in the middle of the rainy season right now. The rainy season cools 
everything down for a few months, which is nice. However, it also brings an 
abundance of mosquitoes. Right now, malaria is making its rounds. I had it at 
the beginning of June, but we caught it early, and I was only down for a 
couple of days. Pray for our church people. Quite a few of them have had it in 
the last month. The lady who translates for Tonya for Sunday 
School has it right now. She was not able to come to church 
Sunday, and her husband had to take her to the hospital this 
morning. Please be in prayer for Naomi Gyan. Her husband, 
Michael Gyan, translates for me for all of our church services, 
and he also teaches our adult Sunday school class. Bro. Michael 
is currently at the Bible Institute studying to be a pastor. They 
have been such a blessing to the ministry in Kojokrom.


We hope that all of you are doing well. You are in our prayers.


Thank you for your continued prayers and support.


The Jeremy Kenney Family
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